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TOPIC:  Staff update of Deputy Superintendent’s office Safety/Crisis & Security Department 

 

     

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Javier Montemayor / Juan R. Ramirez / Aliza Oliveros                

 

OF:    Board Members 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   October 19, 2022 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

Item for information only to make the board aware of the staff update of Deputy Superintendent’s office Safety/Crisis & 

Security Department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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